
Regards, Kay Cleaver, Principal.

Dear Parents, Whanau and Caregivers                                                                             9 February 2021
Kia Ora Koutou.

Thank you to those of you who have booked a time to come and tell the teacher about 
your child.  This will be a very valuable experience as the more we know about each 
individual child the better able we are to meet their individual needs.

Lost Property
Please check that your child comes home with all their belongings as we very quickly 
end up with a mountain of lost property.  If you are looking for lost clothing then 
check first in your child’s classroom and then check in the cloakbay outside Room 9.  
Unclaimed belongings will be placed there, either in bins or hung on the pegs.  

Mon 15 Feb Fruit Starts

Mon 22 Feb Board Meeting 

Fri 2 April Good Friday

Mon 5 April Easter Mon - no school

Tues 6 April Easter Tues - no school

Fri 16 April Last day of Term

Mon 3 May Term 2 Starts

Thurs 4 March Triathlon Y3-6

Upcoming Events

Positive Behaviour for Learning (PB4L)

The way we do things around here at Bankwood School
• Staff build positive relationships with our children as   
• relationships have a major influence on their learning
• We encourage children to interact positively with their peers and 

teachers
• We are consistent with our expectations in our classes and in the
      playground
• Each block is a fresh start for all



Happy Learning Bankwood Style 
Week One 2021

Respectful  &  Responsible 
Learning & Creative


